
Tribunal Procedure Committee

Consultation on possible amendments to the Tribunal Procedure (First-tier Tribunal) (Social Entitlement Chamber) Rules 2008 in relation to whether hearings in criminal injuries compensation cases are held in public or private


Questionnaire
We would welcome responses to the following questions set out in the consultation paper. Please return the completed questionnaire by 12 December 2023 to:

Email: tpcsecretariat@justice.gov.uk 




	Respondent name
	          

	Organisation
	









	Question 1: Do you with the proposed change to rule 30?? If not, why not?


	Comments:






	Question 2: Do you have any further comments?




	Comments:
























